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This is the year for the Winter Olympics in Vancouver.  I think we have more snow than they do.  It’s 

made for some good shoots anyway.  Some days it’s easy to stay indoors if there’s not something to get 

you moving.  I’m thankful for these winter shoots.   

The first Feb shoot was in the middle of a winter storm warning.  We still had over twenty shooters.  

The woods looked great with all the snow in the trees.  

The second shoot the snow was even deeper, but I guess cabin fever was taking hold because we had 

forty-five shooters.   The snow really made you concentrate on the targets because a miss was the same 

as a lost arrow.  I’ll bet the snow will be gone for the March shoots.  Then I can replenish my quiver by 

getting back some of my arrows.  Maybe that’s why they only have archery in the summer Olympic Games.   

Results: 
 

Feb 6, 2010 Shoot 

Recurve Longbow Primitive Youth Ladies 

Billy 

Ashby 

342 

Ron 

McDonald 

271 

Charlie 

Bolen 

268 

 Sara 

Willis 

245 
 

Feb 13, 2010 Shoot 

Recurve Longbow Primitive Youth Ladies 

Billy 

Ashby 

372 

Ron 

McDonald 

320 

Charlie 

Bolen 

274 

Douglas 

Vaughn 

241 

Sara 

Willis 

233 

Larry 

Morgan 

321 

Tom 

Anderson 

314 

Bob 

Enlow 

243 

  

Doug 

Vaughn 

302 

John 

French 

308 

   

 

 

Club Sponsors 
 

Hidden Holler Primitive Points 

(812) 256-6229 
 

Addicted to Archery 

(866) 3ARROWS 

AddictedArcher@AddictedtoArchery.com 
 

Target Boy 

(812) 939-2916 

targetboy@joink.com 

 

Let me know if you want to be listed here. 
Thanks to Dennis for the shoot info! 

 

Ron McDonald, Ronald Nixe, Charlie Bolen, and Bud 

Bolen are the range officers this year. Step up and 

lend a hand if you can, just see one of these fine 

fellows and they’ll point you in the right direction. 

This can be long days for the folks that set the 

targets. They can always use your help. 

 

Got any items you’d like to see on the web site or 

newsletter? Gett’em to me! 

 

Best Regards, 

Dan Reeves 

dan@itba.org 

502-292-7444 


